
Kenneth A. Carroll, D.D.S.
June 21, 1922 - August 27, 2015

Phelps, NY: Formerly of Brighton, on August 27th at age 93. It is with great sadness that
our family announces the passing of our dear husband, father, grandfather and great-
grandfather. He is predeceased by his parents; brother, John Carroll; and children,
Stephen and Margret Carroll. He is survived by his loving wife of 67 years, Muriel L.
Carroll; children, Patricia (James) Miskell, Marybeth (Kurt) Strobl, James, and Anne
(David) Harnish; many grandchildren and great-grandchildren. 

 

Dr. Carroll was a Marine Corp fighter pilot and instructor (Corsair F4U) serving from 1942-
1945, a dentist practicing in Brighton for more than 50 years, and a member of the
American Dental Society. Ken enjoyed playing golf and fishing with family and friends.

 

No calling hours. A Memorial Mass will be held Friday, September 11, 11:15 AM at the
Church of the Assumption, 20 East Ave., Fairport, NY 14450. In lieu of flowers, memorials
may be made to House of John, 14 Spring St., Clifton Springs, NY 14432
(www.houseofjohn.org) or Holy Childhood, 100 Groton Parkway, Rochester, NY 14623
(www.holychildhood.org).
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Service 11:15AM

Church of the Assumption
 20 East Avenue, Fairport, NY, US, 14450

 



Comments

So sorry about Dr Carroll's death. My dad Bernie Hohman delivered mail to his office
in Brighton for years in the 50's and 60's and our family (6 Kids ) spent many hours in
the dental chair there.Our thoughts and prayers are with your family at this time.
From the Hohman family

Barb Hohman - September 09, 2015 at 06:32 PM

My late father, Phil Knight was a friend of Dr. Carroll's for many years. Dr. Carroll was
a customer of his; through Johnson and Lund and Primrose Johnson. Even after my
dad moved to FL in the 80's they stayed in touch. On behalf of my dad, who died 2
years ago, I send sincere sympathy. Betsy Knight Inglis.

betsy Inglis - September 06, 2015 at 10:01 AM

"I have known Ken from our days at Dental School and during his practice in
Rochester.

 He was a great credit to our profession. Our deepest sympathy to all of Ken's family
at this sad time and during all of the difficult days to follow. In time may you come to
know God's Peace. We hold all of you in our thoughts and prayers".

 

Dr. and Mrs. Warren Shaddock

Warren M. Shaddock - September 04, 2015 at 02:07 PM

I am deeply saddened by the passing of Dr Carroll. I hold dearly lots of memories of
growing up across the street from the Carroll's, spending lots of time at their house
and family vacations together. My thoughts and prayers are with all the Carroll's at
this difficult time

Deb (Springer) LaVigne - August 31, 2015 at 07:36 AM

My deepest sympathy to all the family, he lived a full life. I will always remember
cleaning his dental office with my grandmother.

Debbie Vitalone - August 30, 2015 at 01:54 PM
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